
Parents of Junior students,  
 

If you have not yet had your Junior Conference meeting with your child and 
their Counselor, we still have spots available from now through mid-January 
and from mid-February through April.  
 

A Junior Conference is a 30-40 minute individual meeting with a Junior 
student, parent and Counselor. At that meeting, we will review credits and 
provide updated information from the University of Wisconsin System, 
Wisconsin private colleges, and Wisconsin technical colleges. We will also 
provide an overview of the college application process including the basics of 
financial aid, visiting colleges and taking the ACT. Bring your questions!  
 

Junior Conferences can be held during a study hall period, on a Monday, 
Tuesday, Thursday or Friday. Parents are encouraged to attend! 
 

To schedule a conference, please use the following Calendly links to see your 
Counselor's availability: 
 

Last name A-G: Kelly Matthias: https://calendly.com/matthias-ag 
Last name H-O: Todd Reineking:  https://calendly.com/reineking 
Last name P-Z: Angie Rodenkirch: https://calendly.com/rodenkircha 

 

We hope to see you soon!  
The Arrowhead High School Counseling Team 
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